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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF IRAQTO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE

GENEVA

Ref: 21/22
Date: 21/01/2022

(Unofficial Translation)

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Iraq to the United
Nations Office at Geneva presents its compliment to the Secretariat of the
United Nations, Office of High Commissioner for Human Rights,
Working Group on Enforced or Involuntary Disappearances, and with
reference to the letter of Chair-Rapporteur of the WGEID, concerning the
special initiative of the Working Group marking the 30™ anniversary of
the Declaration on the Protection of All Persons from Enforced
Disappearance, has the honour to attach herewith the submission of the
Republic of Iraq (English and Arabic versions) regarding the above-
mentioned issue.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Iraq avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations, Office of
High Commissioner for Human Rights, Working Group on Enforced or
Involuntary Disappearances, the assurances of the highest considerations.

Geneva, 21* January 2022

The Secretariat of the United Nations, Office of High Commissioner
for Human Rights, Working Group on Enforced or Involuntary
Disappearances, Geneva
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